
 

 

Sandra Lieners 

 

 

I kindly invite you to my next two and last exhibitions this year.  

 

I am happy to announce that my works were accepted to the annual CAL salon this year, which 

takes place in the framework of Luxembourg art week. Opposed to the past years, the opening 

of the salon in Tramsschapp is earlier than the general opening in the Victor Hugo Halls: 

 

Salon du CAL // Tramsschapp // 49, rue Ermesinde, 1750 Luxembourg  

Opening november 2nd // 5pm 

 

Shortly afterwards, Roland Schauls and myself invite you to our Duo show "Bipolar" in the 

breathtaking Galerie Schlassgoart in Esch-sur-Alzette. The exhibition is part of the Pierre 

Werner Price which we both won last year. There will be approximately twenty works per artist 

in the show. I kindly invite you to the opening: 

 

Bipolar // Galerie Schlassgoart, pavillon du centenaire // Bd. Grande-Duchesse Charlotte,  

4070 Esch-sur-Alzette  // opening november 22nd // 7pm 

 


